
University of North Dakota University of North Dakota 

UND Scholarly Commons UND Scholarly Commons 

Usher Burdick Papers Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special 
Collections 

2-6-1954 

Letter from C. A. Waldron to Representative Burdick Regarding Letter from C. A. Waldron to Representative Burdick Regarding 

Indian Law Book, February 6, 1954 Indian Law Book, February 6, 1954 

G. A. Waldron 

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Waldron, G. A., "Letter from C. A. Waldron to Representative Burdick Regarding Indian Law Book, February 
6, 1954" (1954). Usher Burdick Papers. 478. 
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/478 

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections 
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Usher Burdick Papers by an authorized 
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu. 

https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Fburdick-papers%2F478&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/478?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Fburdick-papers%2F478&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu


WALDRON & KENNER ATTORNEYS 

C.A. WALDRON 

HARRIS P. KENNER 

February 6, 1954 

Honorable Usher L. Burdick, M. c. 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Sir: 

DIAL 33·123 

7-A FIRST AVENUE S. W. 

MINOT, NORTH DAKOTA 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter 
of February 2, and as soon as I have looked 
over the book on Indian law, I will be glad to 
return it to you. No doubt Mr. Black Dog will 
bring it to my office. 

I have read with great interest your 
observations on the Bricker amendment and want 
you to know that I personally heartily approve 
your views on the matter. 

CAW: crh 

Sincerely yours, 

WALDRON & KENNER 
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